
September 6, 2023

Mr. Dan Roberts, PE
Utilities Director
City of Sheridan
P.O. Box 848
Sheridan, WY 82801

Re: Application for Permit to Construct, Water System
Sheridan County Courthouse Domestic and Fire Service Reconstruction
(Brooks Street Greenspace Project)
Morrison-Maierle Project #6017.002

Dear Dan:

The following documents are being submitted electronically through the City’s OpenGov site to
secure a Permit to Construct for replacement of the existing combined domestic/fire supply water
line to the Sheridan County Courthouse, as part of the Brooks Street Greenspace construction
currently in progress:

 Application form
 Final Submittal Check List
 Engineering Design Report
 Construction Plans
 Geotechnical Report

Thank you for your assistance in this project, and please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tyson Markham, PE
Morrison-Maierle
Project Engineer

Enc.

ec: Cameron Duff – Sheridan County Administrator


